‘
|
|
|
|

—

AGENCY MEMBERS

HOWARD A. ANDERSEN, M.D., CHAIRMAN,

ROCHESTER

F. WAYNE PACKARD, VICE CHAIRMAN,
MINNEAPOLIS

JOHN R. BORCHERT,
GOLDEN VALLEY

MILTON J. FELLOWS,
WORTHINGTON

STEVE J. GADLER, P.E.,
ST. PAUL

MACE V. HARRIS,
CLOQUET

HOMER C. LUICK,
MINNEAPOLIS

MRS. R. C. (DOROTHY) NELSON,

DULUTH
ROBERT C, TUVESON,
ALBERT LEA

Mr. Raymond Ceck

4313 7t Avenue N. E.

STATE OF MINNESOTA JOHN P. BADALICH, P.E.,

POLLUTION CONTROL AGENCY

717 DELAWARE STREET S.E.
(OAK AND DELAWARE STREETS S.E.)

MINNEAPOLIS 55440
612-378-1320

November 24, 1970

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55421

Dear Mr. Ceck:

This letter is to inform you of what has transpired on the Corina

Township dump.

The site was investigated by Mr. Lawrence T. Johnson of our Solid
Waste Division in August of 1969. Subseguently, a letter has been
sent to the town board informing them of the pollution hazard of

their dump.

This dump is in definite violation of our state regulétion. The
regulations state that sites must be in strict conformance with our
standards by July 1, 1972, or until a caounty disposal system becomes

operational.

Any sooner compliance to these regulations will have to be enforced
through a Wright County ordinance, which is already in effect.

May I suggest to you and the Corina Township Board, that if you
demand quicker enforcement, any governmental body can adopt our
state regulations as their own and enforce them. This way you
could close up this site much sooner than the state could.

Please keep us informed of future happenings.
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urs very truly,

Y

Larry D. Kramer, Engineer
Section of Standards, Surveys
& Enforcement

Division of Solid Waste

CC: Mr. George Isaacson
Corina Township Board






